To: ZBA

From: Bruce Weber

In regards to the applications of McLean Solar 1 and the two Sun Auto Area Variance/Conditional Permit
applications, | would ask that you postpone any decision and request the Cortlandville Town Planning
Board to be Lead Agency. 1 would also ask that you request the Town Planning Board to hold a public
hearing on these projects as part of their SEQR determination.

If you have any questions please feel free to call me at 607-423-7490.




